
August 4, 2016 
Greenbush Township Regular Board Meeting 

 
The regular meeting of the Greenbush Township Board was held Thursday, August 
4th, 2016 at 7:00 PM.  The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Jones and the 
Pledge of Allegiance followed.  Trustees Ramona Smith and Dan Jorae were absent.   
 
Havens made a motion to approve the agenda, Jones supported.  The motion carried. 
 
The minutes from the last board meeting were read.  Havens made a motion to 
approve them as read.  Jones supported, and the motion carried. 
 
The Treasurer’s report was read.  Hayes made a motion to approve it, Jones 
supported and the motion carried.  The ending balances as of July 31, 2016 are: 
First Merit Checking $           53.97 
First Merit Savings  $109,191.91 
Mercantile MMIA    $   16,179.20 
Tax MMIA          $     2,503.01 
Total Funds Available  $127,928.09 
Havens made a motion to pay orders 1490 thru 1504 plus the Eureka street lights 
invoice and transfer $5,996.03.  Hayes supported and the motion carried. 
 
Public Comment came from Mike Zigler about the pay difference between the trustees. 
 
Lynn Weber from CAAS reports the new unit is on the road.  They have lots of irons in 
the fire right now and are looking for funding from a variety of sources.  And, CAAS 
took over the Clinton County area of the Ovid/Middlebury Ambulance Service as of 
August 1, 2016.   
 
Jimmy Prichard, Medical Officer, reported a very busy month for the fire department. 
 
Beth Botke, our township assessor, says one petition and one classification were 
heard at Board of Review. 
 
Hayes made a motion to amend the budget line item - Legal Fees to $5, 975.85, Havens 
supported and the motion carried. 
 
Jones made a motion to adjourn at 7:20 PM, Hayes supported and the meeting 
adjourned. 
 
 
______________________________  ________________________________ 
Eugene Jones, Supervisor   Bernadette Hayes, Clerk 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


